
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee and Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Joint Meeting  

2. HAGLEY AVENUE PROPOSED CYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN FACILITIES PROVISION 
 
 At the ordinary meeting of the Council on 21 November 2002 the Council resolved ‘inter alia’: 
 
  ‘That a joint meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee and the 

Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board be held for the purpose of considering the possibility of 
the earlier report on the Hagley Avenue cycleway being resubmitted to the Sustainable 
Transport and Utilities Committee by the City Streets Unit.’ 

 
 The purpose of the meeting will be to consider the above resolution and a copy of the earlier report 

considered by the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board and the Sustainable Transport and Utilities 
Committee in February and May 2002 is attached for the information of members. 

 
 The recommendation of Council when this matter was considered at that time in May 2002 was: 
 
  ‘That no decision be made on the cycle option for this proposal until a decision has been 

reached on the proposed Tuam Street/Lichfield Street one way pair swap.’ 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/Council/Proceedings/2002/May/SustainableTransport/HagleyAvenueProposedCycleandPedestrianFacilitiesProvision.pdf

